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• The name of the second officer with him at the time of the ticket being issued –  
; and 

• How long the above Metra police officers have been working for Metra –  was 
hired on 7/5/2016; and  was hired on 11/2/2009. 
 

If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com 
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
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